
 

 

Wednesday 15th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are very excited to share with you our new EYFS outdoor provision and KS1 
playground apparatus project. We have worked together with Exceed Trust and 
the School Council to design our new playground equipment and provision. The 
works for this will start this coming Monday 20th June. The area will be cordoned 
off with appropriate fencing (by the contractors) around the affected areas to 
enable the work to take place. This project will have minimal impact to the 
children and will be an amazing opportunity for the children to see the work 
progress and see their design come to life.  

From this Monday access to the Year 1 and Reception classrooms will change. 
Reception and Year 1 will enter via the side entrance to the school between the 
hall door and Year 4 door (under the canopy). The Reception and Year 1 class 
teachers will be stood in the playground ready to direct the children to the 
correct entrance and the children will be shown this entrance on Friday to avoid 
any disruption. Reception’s coat and bag pegs will all be put inside the building 
in a temporary area. 

The Reception outdoor provision will be set up in the outdoor wooden 
classroom, and they will have carefully planned activities in the playground 
throughout the day to ensure they have full access to all of their usual exciting 
opportunities. 

The work is expected to last 3 weeks and we are very excited for you to see the 
finished outcome.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Leanne Ruddock 
Head of School  


